
Jeanne Jugan Residence 
2999 Schurz Ave 
Bronx, NY 10465 

 

 

May 5, 2022 

Dear Family Members, 

Unfortunately, one of our staff members tested positive yesterday. We’re happy to tell you that this 

person was NOT in contact with any of the Residents, nor did they expose any health care staff workers or 

sisters. This person will be furloughed and will need to test negative before returning to work.  

          

Sincerely, 

Sr. Gertrude Mary 

 
Sr. Gertrude Mary lsp 


